
PFC2016-0894 
ATTACHMENT 2  

 

November 15th, 2016        

 

 

Kyle Ripley 

Director of Calgary Recreation 

City of Calgary  

 

 

Dear Mr. Ripley, 

On behalf of the Calgary Winter Lacrosse Association we would like to thank you and the members of 
Council of the City of Calgary for your ongoing support of the development of the Indoor Lacrosse 
Facility to be located on Ogden Road. Our collaboration together has been integral in the continued 
development of this project and ongoing support of Lacrosse in Calgary. 

We have been in consultation with our Calgary Recreation Sport Coordinator to discuss the extension of 
the timeline for our off site levy fees and are in full support of the report and feel that the 2017 
December deadline provides opportunity for our group to reach completion of this project. 

We want to thank you, Council and administration for your continued support of Lacrosse in Calgary. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

 
Paul McCormack, President CWLL 
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